you can help Divine Word students

Like BOB KRAMER

Bob Kramer
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to use the gifts God had given them.

“Since we have gifts that differ according to the
grace given to us, let each of us exercise them
accordingly: if prophecy, according to the
proportion to the faith; if service, in serving; if

one is a teacher, in teaching; if one exhorts, in
exhortation; if one contributes, in generosity; if one
leads, with diligence; if one does acts of mercy,
with cheerfulness.” (Romans 12:6-8)

One of the important parts of a Divine Word College
student’s education is their time spent in ministry. In
this edition of our newsletter you will read about the
variety of ministries students participate in around
the Epworth area. You will also read about all the
many countries our students are from. Divine Word

next ministry, this knowledge will help them fit in
with their new community. Without your donations,
the students you read about would not be at Divine
Word. You make it possible for them to be here!

Gifts in your will to Divine Word are very important
for the long-term success of the college and our
students. Bob Kramer shares his story with you in
this newsletter and why he has chosen to remember
the college. | hope you consider doing the same.
Thanksgiving Day will be here soon. | am thankful
for you and all you do to help our students with their
education. You do indeed make it happen.

Have a Happy Thanksgiving and a
very Merry Christmas!
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